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Ottawa, April 6, 1909.

Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 1st inst., inclosing the return for the March

quarter from the Shawanaga school, and in reply I beg

to say that that part of the return showing the boys

enrolled has been omitted. Be good enough to forward

as soon as possible.

Your obedient Servant,

Towher

Secretary.

D.F. Macdonald, Esq.,

Indian Superintendent,

Parry sound, Ont.

komme myöntästä.
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